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Hello Panel 58!
 
I am very excited to share about what is going on in District 6.
 
We had our first District Meeting on January 20 and had 27 voting members in attendance.  So many new 
faces but many returning ones as well.  I am looking forward to a great 3 years.  We totally revamped the 
look and layout of our budget for the district and were able to work together and it passed by unanimous 
vote.  I am hopeful this is a sign of how we will all be working together for the good of Al-Anon.  I am 
happy to report we have one new meeting to our district and they are a welcome addition to our service 
team. 
We have some wonderful ideas and I look forward to seeing some of these grow and turn into something 
wonderful!  
I look forward to seeing and working with all you at AWSC.
 
Sheri D
District 6, District Representative 
“Carrying the Message”
 
 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
I am so excited to serve as AISL in District 6. I am learning what my position is and looking
forward to serving all of our District and the District Chairpersons.
Out of the 14 positions, we are looking to fill only one, Hospitality. We have co-chairs for 
Group Service Liaison and Archives with the hope to include AA Liaison, LDC/Literature, and Public 
Outreach to that list soon. Our Web Master is developing email addresses for the Panel and Chairpersons. 
Our Public Outreach chair has already visited a recovery facility in the District sharing her experience, 
strength, and hope. It is awesome to see how these different positions work so well together already for 
the greater good of Al-Anon. This is just our beginning. With new members and with their fresh ideas, 
this Panel is sure to be exciting! 
The Best is yet to come!
 
 
Grateful in Service,
 
Sue P
 
District 6 AISL


